
FALL QUILT CAMP - OCTOBER 22-25, 2024 - WHAT TO BRING TO CAMP

CAMPER ARRIVAL TIME IS 9:30am! Doors will not be open until then!!!

PERSONAL ITEMS - (please have all items labeled with your name)

GUILD NAME TAG. Coffee mug w/lid. Jacket.

Flashlight. Cold drink bottle w/lid. Toiletries/extra towel is nice

Night light. Umbrella. Walking shoes

Phone charger. Pillow (optional). Clothes/PJ’s

SEWING ITEMS - (please have all items labeled with your name)

Sewing machine/foot pedal & cords. Fabric, kits, projects, etc.

Basic sewing supplies Chair cushion - optional

Work light - optional Personal design wall - optional

Surge protector - optional. Small cutting mat, ruler, cutter -

We will be having our popular “free table” once again. Bring your extra stuff you’d like someone else to

have. Just remember, if no one wants it, you’ll need to take care of its disposal! 😁

CALLING ALL QUILT FAIRIES! If you have a cute little fairy sitting on your shoulder, sprinkling you with

inspiration and creativity, please don’t hesitate to share! Any and all Fairy Goodies will be eagerly

accepted! Just remember to bless each and everyone - there will be 18 of us! 😁

PROVIDED

Irons and ironing boards will be set up. NO PERSONAL IRONS, PLEASE!!! We will provide cutting mats,

rulers, cutters, and extension cords for sewing machines.

The facility has a small kitchen area with microwave, fridge/freezer, coffee pot and tea kettle. Coffee,

creamer, sugar, assorted teas and cups are available. Some snacks will be provided for between meals.

We will have bottled water. Please feel free to bring snacks to share.

ABOUT CHAPEL ROCK CAMP

The camp has quiet time from 1100pm - 700am. No alcoholic beverages or

non-prescription/non-medical drugs are permitted, or to be consumed, on Chapel Rock property. It is

requested that we leave the facility as clean as possible (pins, needles, threads, etc.) should be picked

up.

The Dining Hall is a short walk from the St. James building. We will share the dining hall with other

camper groups. Meal times are staggered for each group and we need to be present at our allotted

time. Late comers may go hungry.


